
TOWN OF THORNTOWN 

 

AREA PLANNING COMMISION MEETING 

 

September 9, 2019 

 

The Thorntown Area Planning Commission met on September 9, 2019 at the Town Hall. The 

meeting was called to order at 6:05pm. 

 

 

Present were board members  Melanie Gall, Shawn McClintock,  Angie Moody, Don Gray Mark 

Garing and Ben Strong. Absent was Jack Pedigo. 

 

 

Reports: 

 

  

  

Old Business: 

 

 Pool ordinances: Pool ordinances to be referenced and aligned to Indiana State Code  

 

 

 

New Business: 

 

Building permit requirements: People in town constructing structures without permits. As 

recently updated in town ordinances, all structures which exceed $1,000 in cost are required to 

have permit. 

 

Building Permit Applications need updated. Applications will be reviewed and updated. 

 

Sidewalk obstructions: Wheelchair ramp on Main St downtown needs removed. Sidewalk 

recommended to be modified to be A.D.A. compliant. Forwarded to town council. 

  

Concerns/Comments: 

   

 None 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 


